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LOWTHERVILLE WARD CO-OPTION  

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 11/22                    14 FEBRUARY 2022 

The purpose of this Report is to ask Members to appoint Dave Logan to the vacancy for a Member to 
represent the Lowtherville Ward 

NO. DETAILS. 

1)  BACKGROUND    

a) Following Minute 4/22 of the Town Council meeting for 10 January 2022 the vacancy was 
advertised inviting Expressions of Interest in the position by 2 February 2022. 

b) Two Expressions of Interest were received by that deadline and both residents were 
interviewed by Councillors Steph Toogood, Mark Jefferies and Phil Warren on Monday 7 
February. 

c) It was unanimously agreed to recommend Dave Logan to the Town Council meeting for 
appointment to the role. 

2)  RECOMMENDATION 

The Town Council is recommended to appoint Dave Logan to the vacancy for a Member to fill the 
current vacancy for a Member to represent the Lowtherville Ward. 

 
 
 
 
 


